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ALL Grade Level Elections are TOMORROW! Review the candidate fact sheets on the
Classroom and make an informed decision before casting your Google Form ballot.
Reach out to Mrs. Griffo if you need a new invite to join! You have one vote - make it
count!

Reminder- School will be closed next Monday in observance of Memorial Day.

Attention Sophomores (Rising Juniors) and Juniors (Rising Seniors) who are interested
in being a Peer Leader for the 23-24 school year, please add your name to the sign up
sheet outside of room D-140 for group interviews. The interview will be held May 30th &
31st, but come sign up now!

The Harrison High School Guidance Office will be hosting a presentation for
parents/guardians on Wednesday, May 31 at 7:45 am in the guidance classroom. This
presentation is designed to provide information for international families and families
with a first generation college student. It will cover the basics of what colleges in the
United States are evaluating when reviewing an application and an overview of the
college application process in the United States. Please consider attending if your
student is currently in grade 9, 10, or 11. (Your student is also welcome to attend with
you.) Materials and translators will be available in Spanish and Japanese.
Please RSVP to Lauren Ciallella at ciallellal@harrisoncsd.org or 914.630.3101 by Tuesday,
May 30.

Please join us for the 14th Annual Spring One Act Festival. Five original plays devised by
the Theater Arts classes (grades 8-12) will be presented. The festival will be held On The
Stage on Thursday, June 1st at 7pm. It is free and open to the public. Seating is limited,
so please make a reservation using this form: https://forms.gle/seFcCLByUat7tJAU9. We
hope to see you there!

On June 1st at 3:00pm the DECA Club is hosting the first ever "Onesball" event here at
Harrison High School (Onesball 001). All proceeds raised will be donated to the Pay It
Forward program here at the High school. See flyers around school for more
information. Hope to see you all there!

Please remember to check your school email and grade level Google classroom
regularly for important updates and reminders!

Please note frequently used telephone numbers:
● Attendance: 630-3117/3118
● Guidance: 630-3101
● Nurse: 630-3123
● Main Office: 630-3095

https://forms.gle/seFcCLByUat7tJAU9
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Today during 2nd period all seniors will attend a meeting with their school
counselor as they begin the exit process from Harrison High School.

The Senior Prom is tonight at 7:00pm at The Surf Club in New Rochelle.

SCHOLARSHIPS AND AWARDS

The Hellenic University Club of New York is pleased to announce the continuation
of its Undergraduate Scholarship Program to support and encourage high school
seniors entering college in the 2023 – 2024 academic year. The scholarship awards
are offered in support of deserving Greek-American students who have
exemplified high scholastic achievement. The Organization will offer a total of
three (3) awards of $2,000 each, based on academic achievement and financial
need.

The application form with detailed instructions and eligibility requirements is now
available online at: http://www.hucnyc.com. Applications must be filled out
completely, include all required materials and be received on or before the
deadline of June 30, 2023. All eligible applicants are encouraged to apply.

Various scholarships are available at https://studentscholarships.org/newsletter.php
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